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State of Indiana
Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed SFY 2006

Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) and Wastewater State Revolving Fund (WWSRF) Program
Project Priority Lists (PPLs)

Notice is given that Indiana’s Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) and Wastewater State Revolving Fund
(WWSRF) Loan Programs adopted the State Fiscal Year 2006 Project Priority Lists (PPLs) for infrastructure projects that could be
funded through the SRF Programs on August 15, 2005. The following public hearings for quarterly changes to the PPLs are
cancelled:

3rd quarter: 1:00 p.m., December 15, 2005, SRF Conference Room, 12th floor, IGCN 1275.
Written comments must be submitted by December 25, 2005.

4th quarter: 1:00 p.m., March 16, 2006, SRF Conference Room, 12th floor, IGCN 1275.
Written comments must be submitted by March 27, 2006.

Inquiries about and requests for the updated Drinking Water SRF PPL should be directed to:
Ms. Sarah Reymann

DWSRF Administrator
IGCN, Rm. 1275

Indianapolis, IN 46204
317/232-8663

sreymann@idem.in.gov
Inquiries about and requests for the updated Wastewater SRF PPL should be directed to:

Ms. Shelley L. Love
WWSRF Administrator

IGCN, Rm. 1275
Indianapolis, IN 46204

317/232-4396
slove@idem.in.gov


